COVER LETTER
Dear Editor, 
      Please find the attached manuscript “Synthesis and antimicrobial activity of new 3,5-diarylidene-4-piperidone derivatives" which I am submitting for exclusive consideration of publication as an article in Journal of Serbian Chemical society. Already, we have submitted the same research work to your esteemed journal (Reference number: JSCS 6071-OH) on November 2014, which has been rejected based on referee’s valuable comments. Thus, we have reviewed the referee’s comments very carefully and modified the manuscript based on the supporting documents and re-submitted for your consideration.
      I warranties that the manuscript submitted to the Journal for review is original, has been written by the stated authors and has not been published elsewhere; is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by the Journal; the manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity.
      These results established that new 3,5-diarylidene-4-piperidone derivatives are found to be interesting lead molecules for further synthetic and biological evaluation.
      Thank you for your consideration of my work! Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at e-mail (dhamu_762003@yahoo.co.in). 
Yours sincerely, 
M. Dhamodaran
Professor, Head of the Department                              
Department of Chemistry  
Perunthalaivar Kamarajar Institute of Engineering and Technology         
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